Request for Proposal
Borough of Highlands
Date Issued: Friday, October 4, 2013

The Borough of Highlands is seeking the assistance of an AICP/PP Licensed Professional
Planner or professional consultancy firm with duly licensed professionals on staff to prepare a
Strategic Recovery Planning Report (Report) for the Borough.

RFP can be picked up at 42 Shore Drive, Highlands, NJ 07732
Response Due by 4pm EST October 18, 2013 to:

Tim Hill
Borough Administrator
Borough of Highlands
42 Shore Drive
Highlands, NJ 07732
Email: Thill@highlandsborough.org





